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To the Minister of Transport 
of Russian Federation 

 

I.E. LEVITIN 
 

Dear Igor Evgenievich! 
 

On our meeting on 18.04.2008, after your report on progress and prospects of the 
Ministry of Transport of Russia to the deputies of the State Duma of FA RF, I passed 
you the Addendums and clarifications from 10.04.2008 to the YACONTO List of 
Projects of the non-state investment YACONTO Integrated Program from 09.05.2005. 
You promised me to familiarize yourself with the received material thoroughly and 
come back to me, but there has been no reaction from you. 

I also share with you the materials presented to me personally by S.P. Yakunin, the 
President of YACONTO LLC - the Explanatory Note of YACONTO from 09.05.2008 
and other documents on the large-scale multi-industry YACONTO Integrated Program 
which is fully consistent with the strategy of socio-economic development of Russia 
until 2020 and ensuring its defense and security. 

I ask you to examine the documents attached to this appeal scrupulously and 
express to me your position on the YACONTO Integrated Program of federal and 
nationwide significance, so it can be shared with the deputies from different committees 
and factions of the State Duma of FA RF, as well as with the public organizations and 
social movements which monitor the situation around YACONTO Integrated Program 
with great attention. 
 

Attachments: 7 documents on 61 sheets and 1 DVD. 
 

Best regards, 
 
Member of the Defense 
Committee of SD FA RF,  
Admiral 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


